
 
 

COVID-19 SAFETY PLAN 2021 AND BEYOND 

The COVID-19 landscape continues to be fluid and ever changing. As we transition into the 
cooler “indoor” months, maintaining connections to one another and being able to provide the 
support that is at the heart of Village membership is of critical importance, as is protecting the 
health and safety of our members.  

While 100% of Village members are fully vaccinated, current data indicates that vaccinations 
alone are not enough to prevent the spread of the ultra-contagious Delta variant.  

Therefore, as the situation dictates and in keeping with prevailing federal, state, and local 
guidance, you can expect to see the Village employ additional tools to protect our members 
including, but not limited to, the following:  

 

Requiring that masks be worn indoors 

 

Enforcing social distancing for events, and for office or member service volunteers  

 

Modifying food or beverage offerings to maximize safety 

 

Offering hand sanitizing stations 

 

Cancelling or rescheduling an event when sufficient safety measures cannot be 
implemented  

 

 

Following any and all protocols established by host locations 

 

 

We know that the Village members have the tools and flexibility to work together to ensure 
that we can continue to gather safely in the coming months. 


